
DRAFT IDP AND BUDGET 2020-2021 FINANCIAL YEAR 
CONSULTATIONS 
 
The Mayor of Lepelle-Nkumpi Local Municipality, Cllr. Merriam Molala tabled the 1st Draft IDP and 

Budget documents, reviewed for 2020-2021 financial year, during virtual council meeting on the 29th 

May 2020 at 14:00 in accordance with MSA Act No 32 of 2000 and MFMA Act 56 of 2003.  

 

The Draft documents will be available from the 2nd June 2020 for public comments on the municipal 

website and by arrangement from IDP Office and ward councilors.  

Comments and inputs can be submitted  through the following platforms: 

 Municipal Call Center Phone Number 0800 222 011 

 Email address: idp@lepelle-nkumpi.gov.za  

 Walk-in at IDP or Budget Office (and strictly only as per prior arrangement). People who cannot read 

or write and those using Braille may also contact IDP Office for assistance in transcribing their 

comments or representations.  

 Comment boxes at all municipal offices and traditional authority offices 

 

For further information contact the IDP Office (Ms. Colleen Lekgau) or Budget Office (Ms. Daphney 

Moema) at (015) 633 4578/03 respectively. 


